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North East & Yorkshire CSSC Hub is very excited to announce the appointment of Tia
Walbank & Harry Forsyth as new Hub Team Members

Following on from Ashley Mann’s Hub management service here at the CSSC North East &
Yorkshire region, Tia and Harry have now been appointed as the new Hub Team!

Tia and Harry are currently Risk & Data Intelligence Analysts at Kings Secure Technologies.

Having joined KST in 2015, Tia has worked across a range of clients from Retail to Financial
institutions, providing data-driven solutions and tailored intelligence reports with a view of
increasing productivity, aiding loss prevention, and crime analysis.

Before joining the KST team as a Data Intelligence Analyst in May 2021, Harry graduated
Anglia Ruskin University in 2017 with a degree in BA HONS Criminology. Harry has
experience in working with extensive intelligence data in the Public Sector and Harry’s
drive and determination will help provide excellent service for the CSSC.

Please join me in congratulating Tia & Harry with their appointment within the CSSC.

For more information go to
https://www.kingsltd.co.uk/cssc-north-east-yorkshire-announce-new-hub-team-mem

bers
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